
 

 
  
 

 

Follow us on social media to keep up-to-date over  

the summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Willow: 98.22%     

Sycamore: 96.42%      

Maple: 95.40%     

Elm: 91.45%      

Birch: 95.63% 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             

 

 

School 
News 

End of term 

School finished for the children today. 

We wish our Year 6 pupils the very best for the next stage 

of their education and thank them for being amazing.  We 

hope all our children and families have a great summer and we 

look forward to seeing them back in September on Monday 

6th September at 8.45am and finishing at 3.20pm (The 

new Reception children will start at 9.15am and finish at 3pm 

on the first day only). 

The school gates will be unlocked at 8.35am and the children 

can come into school then. The gates will then be locked at 

8.45am and any late children will have to come in through the 

main entrance with their parents and sign in as late 

Staff Goodbyes 

This week, we said goodbye to Mr Kayley and Mrs Butt who 

have been working in Elm and Birch classes this term. 

Due to COVID isolation rules we were unable to say goodbye 

to Miss Herbert who has been working in Willow, Sycamore 

and Maple class this year. We hope to see her covering 

classes from time to time but we will not be seeing her in 

school weekly next year.  We thank all the staff for their 

hard work at Stansfield Hall, especially Miss Herbert who 

has had a weekly commitment to our school for a number of 

years. I expect we may see them in school again. We also said 

goodbye to Miss Taylor as she takes up a permanent position 

in Todmorden, we wish her the very best of luck and hope to 

keep in touch.  Thank you! 
 

 

Contact over summer 

Our staff will be taking a well-earned break, the 

class emails will not be responded to until the 6th 

September and the office@ email will not be 

responded to until the 2nd September.  We will 

however be checking the earlyhelp@ email most 

weeks so if you need us please get in touch and we 

will get back to you as soon as we can.  

 

As always, we are here to support all our families 

in any way we can, if you need any support please 

email earlyhelp@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk 
 

Uniform 

We have been very relaxed around our uniform 

policy over the last few weeks but it is only fair to 

remind everyone what we expect in September. 

School shoes must be worn, school trousers, skirt 

or dress and a white polo shirt with a burgundy 

jumper or cardigan.  Plain headbands only (no 

logos) if needed or a bobble to tie hair up.  ONLY 

plain silver or gold stud ear rings that can be 

removed for PE will be allowed.  
 

New Website 

Please visit the parent’s section of our new 

website to find information about our RSE 

Consultation and to complete the linked survey.  
 

Re-Use Uniform 

Please keep hold of any good quality uniform  

that your children no longer need or  

have grown out of and drop it off at  

school on Monday 19th July or  

Wednesday, 1st September,  

ready for our new opportunity  

to help save the planet  

in September. 

 

 

Friday 16th July 2021 

www.facebook.com/stanshallsch 

@StansHallSch 


